
 

 

City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

 

Date: June 1, 2020 

To: Michael A. Lewis, Deputy Chief, Patrol Bureau 

From: Patrick O’Dowd, Commander, East Division 

Subject: ACTING COMMANDER NOTIFICATION 

Effective Monday, June 1, 2020, I will be temporarily reassigned to the 
Department Operation Center for the George Floyd Protest until further notice.  
 
During my reassignment, Lieutenant Robert Woods will be Acting Commander 
for East Division.  He can be reached at (562) 577-5525 or at extension 8-5883. 
 
Lieutenant Woods is entitled to higher class pay during this time. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 
    Approved by: _______________ Date: ______ 
                Michael A. Lewis 
                Deputy Chief, Patrol Bureau 
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